
 

Greetings Dolphins Families, 

This summer has been an exciting one filled with many projects, professional 

development, additions to our staff, campus clean up and of course preparing for 

the coming year. Ms. Pagan and I are excited to welcome you all back and are 

eager to get started together this year. 

Last year, we began with the theme Destination Excellence: Motivate, Lead, 

Navigate, and Succeed.  We spent the majority of the year focusing on how to 

motivate each other. This year we will continue our journey as Lakeview takes the 

LEAD in our District. A universal symbol of leadership, the LIGHTHOUSE, will be 

used to show us the way and provide us with a beacon pointing towards our 

destination: Excellence. When we lead one another we empower our students, 

and our community in the act of continuous learning and improvement.  At 

Lakeview it is our goal to prepare every student to become a High school graduate 

who is poised for success through post-secondary education.  

We would like to celebrate our successes from the past year. We scored in the 

top 10 in many academic areas for the district. Our fifth grade Science scores 

placed us at 2nd only behind Celebration and we were one of 10 schools to 

improve upon last year’s results. Our STAR Reading and Math scores showed 

improvement over the previous year and again placed us at 3rd  for reading and 6th 

for math overall performance in grades 3-5.This year we will place a strong 

emphasis on making sure our primary students have the tools to succeed as they 

progress through school. This year promises to be one of great transformation for 

Lakeview, and we are excited to be joining you in this journey. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. Enjoy the rest of your summer. 

We are glad you are here and we love you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Shenuski & Ms. Pagan 


